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Subject: Public Self-disclosure bl.Higher Iducation Institutions _ reg. r 6 ocT 202t

With kind rcgards.

Yours faithiully.

Respected Madam / Sir.

As you are aware' UGC shared the Guidelines on Public Self-disclosure by Higher Educarion Institutions. 2024
vide letter ofeven number. dated 106 June, 2024. A copy ofthe Guidelines is enclosed herewith foryour ready ref'erence.
As per lhe Guidelines, all Higher Education Institutions are required to maintain a functional website to pro! ide relevant
infonnation 10 stakeholders. The information disclosed on the website should be easily accessible Io everycne $ ilhoul
any need for registration or login. Additionally, there should be a "search" facility available for eas) navigaricn.

ln view ofthe above' you are once again requested to kindiy take necessary action within o period of l5 days so
as to disclose information on various areas on your university website. Your kind cooperation will go a iong wa1,.in
ensuring transparency arrd accountability in the higher education svstem.

,IUv-
(Dr. Ashima luangla)

Encl. as above:

To:

The Vice-Chancel lor/Registrar
All State IJniversiries


